
From: Marty Lawing 
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2016 10:51 AM
To: Robin Keller
Subject: FW: CCS Mental Health Proposal
 
 
 

From: Whitt, Victoria [mailto:victoriw@sandhillscenter.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 9, 2016 7:37 AM
To: Marty Lawing <mlawing@myguilford.com>; Marty Lawing <mlawing@myguilford.com>
Cc: Katie Cashion <kcashion@myguilford.com>
Subject: FW: CCS Mental Health Proposal
 
Good Morning Marty,
 
I wanted to let you know that the Sandhills Center Board of Directors unanimously supports and
approved the attached proposal.  We are looking forward to working with you and your Team on this
project.
 
Thanks,
Victoria
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